
 

 

ELFRIDGES 2024 
 

 
 

All Saints School Association (ASSA) are pleased to announce that we will be running Elfridges, a Christmas 
Present Pop-Up Shop, again this year during the school day on Thursday 5th December 2024. 
 
The children will be accompanied by representatives of ASSA to the shop, where they can choose their own 
Christmas gifts to give to other people.  The ‘Elves’ will then wrap and tag the chosen gifts, ready to take 
home and pop under the tree for their loved ones!  The cost will be £5.00 per Elfridge gift. 
 

Please return the booking slip and money to the school office no later than: 
 

Friday 22nd November 
 

We can then ensure we have enough gifts and avoid disappointment. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
I would like my child to visit Elfridges 
 
Childs full name:  ______________________________________ 
 
 
Class:     ______________________________________ 
 
I enclose a total of £____________ to purchase ___________ gift/gifts 
 
 
We require ________ female gift(s) & _________- male gifts(s) 
 
(Please state below who these gifts are for) 
 

Female Names  
(to appear on gift tag) 

Relationship Male Name 
(to appear on gift tag) 

Relationship 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


